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OregonFlora is an important gateway for the public to obtain information about 

Oregon's botanical resources.  It is an unmatched and reliable resource for 

Oregonians and deserves to be established as an ongoing program at Oregon State 

University to continue providing its benefits for all Oregonians. 


